BHA

BHA - ORIENTATION OF NEW BOARD MEMBERS

The Board considers it important that a new member be knowledgeable about school
governance and operations, and, insofar as possible, prepared to discuss and cast informed
votes on matters before the Board--from the time that he is sworn into office.

To maintain high standards and continuity in operating the school system, new Board members
will be given special attention promptly after election. The Board and the Superintendent shall
assist each new member-elect to understand the board’s functions, policies, and procedures.
Each member elect shall:

1. Be given selected material on the functions of the Board and the school system.

2. Be free to consult with the Superintendent and any other administrative staff member for
additional information.

3. Be given a copy of the Board’s policies and by-laws, any ASBSD guides or materials, and
student policy books or regulations.

4. Be given any additional materials that are available.
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